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Brede Bulletin 
18th March 2022 

Responsible – Inquisitive – Confident – Inspired - Respectful 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
The week finished with a sea of red clothing and crazy hairstyles 
as the children did their bit to support Red Nose Day. It is always 
lovely to see the children’s individuality when they add a 
personal touch to their school uniforms – take a look at the 
wonderful photographs below. Thank you for your kind 

donations, we have raised in excess of £100 with donations 
still being made.  

 
Thank you to the parents who were able to make the coffee morning this week. We were also 
joined by some school Governors, so it was a great opportunity to make decisions about events 
for the children over the coming months. As such, please take a look at the diary dates at the 
end of the Bulletin as there are a few dates you may wish to be aware of in advance, should 
you need to book time off of work. We will, of course, notify you nearer the time about each 
event, providing greater detail.   

Mrs Knock & Mrs Elliott 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week who have shown us that they can 
work together.  
Owls: Cole M for working well with his Science group. 
Foxes: Oliver H for working well with others and is a supportive talk partner. 

He always tries his best and is a joy to teach.  
Rabbits: Lila S for helping her partner when they were stuck.  
Hedgehogs: Baxter J for working well as a team and always being willing 
to help others.  

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Max H, Cole M and Evelyn M 
Foxes: Caroline F and Oscar H  
Rabbits: Harley I, Cali D and Poppy-Jayne M. 
Hedgehogs: Betty F, Barnaby B, James M, Tommie T and Wyndsor H. 

The ‘Get-Gaston-Back’ campaign has been successful in Foxes as he 
returns to them this week, while Mini-Gaston is shared between Rabbits and 
Hedgehogs as their scores tied.   

 

Reading Certificates 
More certificates this week for reading were awarded to: 
James F (100), Max H (100), Cali D (100), Layla SP (50), Paloma J (50), 
Hollie K (50), Wyndsor H (50), Grace HG (25), Sienna K (25), Harrison K 
(25) and Beatrix L (25). 
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Benchball at Bodium 
On Tuesday 15th May, Mylah L, Poppy B, Chloe AH, Caroline F and Daisy 
S travelled to Northiam Primary School to participate in a Benchball 
competition. They all returned to school very proud of their 
accomplishments, and their certificates were celebrated in our Friday 
assembly.  
Match reporter: Mylah L 
“First we played Northiam and we won, and then we played Beckley. Next 
we played Bodiam. Poppy was brilliant at defending, Chloe really helped the 
team by being really fast, Caroline was great at blocking the bench and 
Daisy was good at getting in the way of the other team’s passing. I enjoyed 
being on the bench as I am good at catching. We came 3rd overall.”  

 

Hedgehogs to the Fire Station 
On Monday 21st March, Hedgehog Class will be going to the local Fire 
Station. This will take place during school time, and no additional support or 
preparation is required – we just wanted to let you know so that you can ask 
the children about it after school on Monday.  

 

Easter Event – Friday 1st April 2022 
In the afternoon of the last day of this term we will be hosting a fun Easter-
themed event for the children. If you are available to help out from 1pm, then 
please e-mail the office. Help required will involve, cutting, sticking, hiding 
and perhaps a bit of judging. Many thanks. 

 

 

Play Leaders 
We are continuing to work with our play leaders at playtimes to ensure that 
there is lots of activity in the playground. We regularly remind our children 
to enjoy active, inclusive games that support our values of being confident, 
respectful and responsible. We are also splitting the playground to ensure 
that the children can enjoy playing ball games, such as football, while 
keeping the other children safe. Lastly, we are pleased to announce that Mr 
Unwin will be spending 2 lunchtimes with us next term to facilitate games 
and teach children how to play fair, team games.  

 

Parent Information 
Breakfast Club timings: Please be reminded that breakfast club does not 
start until 7:45. In order to keep our children safe, please do not just leave 
children at the door; parents must remain with their children until the door 
has been opened and a member of staff has welcomed the child/ren inside.  
Covid cases: Just to inform you that Covid continues to exist in our school 
community, so please be vigilant should your child show any symptoms.  

 

Diary Dates 
Monday 21.03.22 Fire Station Trip Hedgehogs  

Tuesday 22.03.22 Indoor football at Northiam Years 3/4 

Friday 01.04.22 Easter Event @ 2:00pm Whole school  

Friday 01.04.22 End of Term Whole school 

Friday 29.04.22 Hedgehogs ‘Stay and Read’ Year R/1 parents 

Friday 20.05.22 Movie Night @5:00-7:00pm Whole school – parents 
welcome 

Thursday 26.05.22 Jubilee Picnic from 12:30pm Parents welcome 

Friday 27.05.22 INSET day – school closed Whole school 

Wednesday 08.06.22 GB Kickboxer Jessica 
Fleischer visiting 

Whole school 

Thursday 07.07.22 Sports Day Whole school – parents 
welcome 

Wednesday 13.07.22 Reserve Sports Day Whole school – parents 
welcome 

Thursday 21.07.22 INSET day – school closed Whole school 
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Friday 22.07.22 School closed in lieu of the 
Jubilee Bank Holiday. 

Whole school 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of 
the staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock / Mrs Elliott -  Deputy DSLs 
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